
NOTICE of PUBLIC HEARING 
from the BLACK CANYON CITY WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT (BCCWID) 

 
The May 21, 2009 regular Board Meeting of the BCCWID will include a PUBLIC BUDGET 
HEARING commencing at 6:45 PM and is open to the Public for public comment (complete 
agenda to be posted at least 24-hrs in advance).  Commencing with the Public Budget Hearing 
the Board will discuss and take action to finalize and adopt the 2009/2010 BCCWID Budget. The 
Proposed Budget is available at the Management Office, 34501 S. Old Black Canyon Hwy, Suite 
#6, Black Canyon City or at www.bccwid.org .  For additional information, please call the 
management office at 623-374-9408.  The BCCWID Board meetings are held at the Albins Civic 
Center, 19055 E. K-Mine Road, Black Canyon City at 6:30 PM.   
 
The Public is encouraged to attend. 
 
 

Black Canyon City Water Improvement District 
Preliminary Budget Overview 

for 
July 1, 2009 through June 30, 2010 

 


